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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Summer Fayre 

 

Thank you to everyone who came along to the 

summer fayre last Friday.  It was a lovely event 

and it was great to see so many families on the 

playground with big smiles on their faces. 

 

In total, we raised a whopping £750 which is 

amazing.  I special mention must go to Dan Wase 

who went home drenched after getting sponged 

so many times by the children!! 

 

 

Uniform Sale 

 

On Friday 15th July, there will be a uniform sale 

after school.  A table with pre-loved uniform will 

be set out on the playground and this will be open 

from around 3:25pm and before the discos later in 
the evening. 

 

If you have any unwanted uniform that is in good 

condition, please send it into school in a plastic bag 

on Thursday 14th July so it can be added into the 

sale. 

 

 

School Disco 

The end of term school disco will be on Friday 15th July.  

For YR, Y1 and Yr 2, it will run from 5-6pm and the disco 

for Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 from 6:15-7:15pm. Both discos are 

open to the children of Buckfastleigh Primary School only. 

This is a fundraiser for the school. Entrance will be £1 per 

child and we will be selling snacks and drinks sticks 

(suggested spending money £1.00-£3.00 in a safe pocket or 

purse). 
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Children should arrive through the foyer doors and be picked up at the fire doors on the side of 

the hall.  No children will be allowed to leave during or at the end without their responsible adult. 

Children attending the second disco should not arrive earlier than 6:10pm.  

School Volunteers – a big thank you! 
 

Over the last 6 months, we have seen the return to 

school of some of our brilliant volunteers who listen to 

children read on a weekly basis.  As well as these long 

serving individuals, we have also welcomed some new 

members to the team.  Reading is such an important skill 

as it opens the door to learning for all children.  The 

support our volunteers give makes a real positive different and it is greatly appreciated.  I would 

like to say a big thank you to them all for their time, commitment and enthusiasm to the children 
and the school.   

 

New Portable Speaker 

 

We are really excited that we will soon have a new portable speaker to enhance 

future outdoor events at school.  This is being funded by money by FOBS so a big 

thank you to them and indirectly to you all as it is your donations that support 

FOBS. 

 

Updated End of Term Dates 

 

Please put these important dates in your diary for the term.  Some are subject to change but they 

are our provisional dates. 

 

Date Event Time 

Tuesday 12th July KS2 Production 2pm and 6pm 

Wednesday 13th July Reports out  

Thursday 14th July New Reception Children in (Visit 3) 

South Dartmoor College Open 

Evening (Yrs 5&6) 

2:15-3:10pm 

Friday 15th July School Disco 5-6pm and 6:15-7:15pm 

Tuesday 19th and 

Wednesday 20th July 

Children visit new classes and 

teachers 

Both mornings 

Friday 22nd July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Last Day of Term 

2pm 

Monday 5th September Back to School!  

 
Have a great weekend,   

  Eddie Brown 
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